
CHRIST CHURCH (CHURCH OF ENGLAND) INFANT SCHOOL & NURSERY 

            Newsletter 2 – 20th September 2024 
                                            

        ‘Grow and Learn together with God’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                     

Harvest Festival 

On Monday 7th October 2024, Year 1 will lead us in Worship to celebrate and give thanks at 2:15pm at Christ 

Church, Church Road, Tettenhall Wood. Infant parents are invited to attend. Please note, children will return to 

school following the service and will be dismissed as normal from the Infant School playground at 3:30pm.  

As part of our Harvest Festival, we will be collecting food items to send to The Good Shepherd Ministry, 

Wolverhampton. Good Shepherd Ministry is a charity whose aim is to assist the homeless and others in need in 

Wolverhampton. They provide practical assistance in the form of food, clothing, bedding and toiletries – some of 

the basic necessities of life. Please could we request donations in the form of tins and packets, in particular, 

which have a longer shelf life than fresh produce. Items requested by the Good Shepherd include: 

Tinned fruits, jam, long life milk, chocolate, biscuits, sugar, squash, crisps, coffee, cereal, hot chocolate, rice 

pudding, custard, gravy granules, jars of curry, pasta sauce, tinned potatoes, tinned meats and tomato sauce.  

On this occasion Nursery will not be joining us in church but are welcome to bring a donation into school.  

We will be accepting donations from Wednesday 2nd October 2024 until 9:00am on Monday 7th October 2024.  

Thank you for your support.  

 

 

Kindness Love Honesty Perseverance  Respect Friendship 

The children are now 3 weeks into the new term and have settled into their new classes brilliantly. Walking 

around school it is wonderful to see the children being ready, respectful and responsible learners.  

At home please can we ask you to support your child’s learning in the following ways: 

Reading – Please hear your child read regularly (3 x per week) and sign their yellow reading diary to allow 

their book to be changed. 

EdShed – Y2 parents, please support your child to learn their spellings in preparation for their Friday quiz. 

Their Ed Shed log in can be found at the front of their yellow reading diary.  

NumBots – Y1 and Y2, please encourage your child to access NumBots 3 x per week for around 10 mins 

each time, to develop their fluency and fundamental maths skills. Your child’s NumBots login can be found 

in the front of their yellow reading diary. 

Polite Notice - Please ensure all items are clearly named.  

Already our lost property pile is forming and unfortunately, we are unable to return items to their owners as 

they are unnamed. Please ensure all coats, jumpers, PE hoodies and water bottles are named.  

Thank you for your co-operation.  



 

 

 

 

Parking 

As you are aware, parking can be difficult especially at peak drop off and pick up times. Your continued support 

with considerate and safe parking is appreciated. We ask parents to be mindful of our neighbours and 

pedestrians using the pavements. Please ensure you do not block access points or driveways.  We also ask, that 

parents do not drive up the lane unless it is an emergency. Thank you for your support and co-operation.  

 

Diary Dates – new dates in green 

 

2nd October 2024 Year 2 Grand Theatre Trip 

4th October 2024 Vaccination UK in school – Flu Nasal Spray (PM) 

7th October 2024 Harvest Service in church @ 2:15pm (Y1 to lead) 

15th October 2024 Nursery PM Individual Photographs – Tempest Photography 

16th October 2024 Nursery AM, Reception, Y1 and Y2 Individual Photographs – Tempest Photography 

22nd October 2024 Parents Evening – further information to follow 

23rd October 2024  Parents Evening - further information to follow 

25th October 2024 INSET DAY – SCHOOL AND NURSERY CLOSED TO ALL PUPILS 

Half term: Monday 28th October 2024 – Friday 1st November 2024  

Monday 4th November Children return to school and nursery – Autumn 2 term commences 

 

Thought for the fortnight:  

‘Encourage one another and build each other up.’ 

Thessalonians 5.11 

 

 

Jewellery 

For health and safety reasons, children should not wear any jewellery to school other than a small wristwatch, a 

pair of small stud earrings or recognised religious jewellery.  

 

School Road, Road Crossing Request 

As a school, we appreciate parents support to submit applications to the council to request a new road crossing 

on School Lane. Please follow the link below to submit a request- https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/parking-

and-roads/traffic-management/request-a-road-crossing 

Your support is greatly appreciated.  

 

 

Topics for this half term: 

Nursery – Marvellous Me 

Reception – Marvellous Me 

Year 1 – Terrific Toys 

Year 2 – Walk the Plank 

https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/parking-and-roads/traffic-management/request-a-road-crossing
https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/parking-and-roads/traffic-management/request-a-road-crossing


ABM Menu Week 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



ABM Menu Week 2 

 



ABM Menu Week 3

 


